Committee of Adjustment

From: Eda Robinson

Sent: Monday, May 31, 2021 4:04 PM
To: Committee of Adjustment

Subject: Re: 60 Kathleen St. -- Committee of Adjustment Application No: A-36/21

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Completed

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Do not click links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Attention: Trista Di Lullo

We support the applicants request to seek relief from the By-Law requirements to restrict the front yard fence to 0.8 m in height to permit the existing fence to remain for the following reasons:

- They are a young family with three children and need privacy from the park visitors and pedestrians that go past their house
- The existing fence does not hinder or block site lines for traffic nor pedestrians
- Aesthetically this fence is quite attractive, well built and has a row of cedars planted in front of the fence to further make the yard very pleasing.

Respectfully yours,

Eda &. Jim Robinson Kathleen St.

Guelph, Ontario

N1H 4Y3

I also request a "Notice of the Decision" by the Committee of Adjustment for this application to be provided to me.

I would appreciate an acknowledgement of this e-mail to ensure that it has been received to meet the June 3rd, 12:00 pm timeline.

<60 Kathleen-Comm of Adjust Submission-May 2021.pdf> <60 Kathleen-Comm of Adjust-Hearing Notice.pdf>